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May 12, 2014

Aloha Parents,

Congratulations on your son or daughter’s decision to complete a Senior Project. In an effort to
ensure each student has an opportunity to complete the Senior Project, we are asking parents to
help us emphasize, to their children, how important it is to meet Senior Project deadlines.
Deadlines were established to allow teachers enough time to grade students’ work and to provide
necessary suggestions for improvement.

As it is now, if a student misses an upcoming deadline, he/she will be dropped from the Senior
Project program, resulting in a “N” grade (not completed) for the Senior Project on his/her
official school transcript and final report card. Students have worked so hard to get to this point
and it would be a shame for them to not get credit for their efforts because of a missed due date.
So let’s work together to keep your child on track to successfully complete his/her Senior Project
by reminding them of upcoming deadlines.

A Senior Project website can be found at http://whsseniorproject.weebly.com/ . The website is
intended to provide important information to students, teachers, and parents about Senior Project
implementation at Waipahu High School. A Senior Project Blog is also available for students to
get up-to-date information related to the Senior Project. The blog can be found at:
http://waiphausp.blogspot.com/

Thank you in advance for working with us to help your child reach his/her academic goals!
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mr. Ryan Yoshizawa at 528-9543 or
by email at ryan_yoshizawa@notes.k12.hi.us

Sincerely,
\

[ *
Keith Hayashi, Principal
Waipahu High School



